

12<sup>th</sup> March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

The year 5/6 team would like to invite you to a SATs meeting on the 22<sup>nd</sup> March 2019 at 2:40 pm.

All year 6 children will be present at the meeting. We will discuss the logistics of SATs week, what you can do to support your child's learning and what to do to help with exam worries and anxiety.

After the meeting, there will be 44 days until the KS2 SATs – 11 of which are the Easter Holidays and May Day – so it is imperative that support at home is both appropriate and beneficial. The team will also state what is being done in class to support your child through this process.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely Mr Paton, Mrs Dunsire and Miss Spencer Year 5/6 Team

